
Minnesota Cutting Horse Association
Annual General Membership Meeting

March 16, 2024

The annual membership meeting was held before the Awards Banquet
on March 16th at the Timbers restaurant in Staples, MN. The meeting
was led by Chairperson, Jeff Pauly. There were 59 members present
for the meeting.

Jeff Pauly addressed the meeting and thanked everyone for attending.
Jeff Pauly expressed to the members that their ideas were welcome.

Jeff Pauly acknowledged Jordan Holte for the work that she has done
with the Sponsorship program on behalf of the MCHA. He also
extended a big Thank you to the current Sponsors.

Dava Scribner presented the membership with the By-Law changes
and made a motion to implement the changes as presented. Brian
Cottrell made a second to the motion. The membership voted
unanimously in favor.

Jeff Pauly spoke briefly about the changes that have been made to the
MCHA's website and thanked Rose Kosevich for her part in it.

John Moder talked about the Veterans program and the vision for the
Owatonna Cuttings this year. The Veteran/Youth Challenge is a 3-show
series that pairs a Veteran and a youth rider in a cumulative point
challenge. Each rider will compete Saturday and Sunday at each show
and the points from the runs will be totaled.

The meeting was concluded, and the meal got under way.

Submitted by Dava Scribner


